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Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
I am excited to share with you our Enrichment Provision for the Autunm Term.   
 
Due to the new split lunches at school, we are unfortunately unable to offer lunchtime clubs this 
year, however we have tried to offer a wide range of after school clubs and activities. These clubs 
will run from Monday 9th September to Thursday 12th December.   
  

Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  

The Suthers Collective Orchestra**  
Boxing  
Warhammer Club  

Arts Awards   
TBC  
Cooking Club  
S29 Drama Club  
TBC  
Netball   
(PE Department)  
Football  
(PE Department)  

Gardening Club  
Musical Productions Rehearsal*  
Shakespeare Club  
Remembrance Club  
Boxing  
Boys Rugby  
(PE Department)  
Girls Rugby  
(PE Department)  

*Please note that participation in the school performance will be via audition. For more 
information, please contact Mr. Case.   
** Please note this club is for instrumentalists only.   

  
How do I sign my child up to a club?   
Most clubs can be signed up to via MCAS. Sign-up will open from 7am on Saturday 7th September 
and close at 7am on Monday 9th September.   
Signing up for clubs run by the PE department (Netball, Football and Rugby) is via their PE teacher 
or a member of the PE department.   
Sign up for the Arts Award is not yet open. You will receive communication about this club in due 
course.   
 
What time will clubs run?   
Clubs will run from 2:25pm to 3:45pm.   
 
Are there buses available?  
At present, the only bus available is on a Wednesday. For all other clubs, your child will need to be 
collected from school or make their own way home.  
  
Will there be a homework club?   
We are in the process of putting in place a homework club. This will run from Monday to Thursday. 
Please look out for further communication.   
 
Best wishes,   
Emma Adams  
Associate School Leader – Personal Development  
 


